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Red Class Newsletter 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have had a super week of remote learning. Well done to 

all the children! 

This week we are going to invite your child to a live phonics 

lesson. Please look out for an invite to a zoom session. We 

think the children will benefit from a 20 minute live teaching 

session, where we recap prior learning and practise skills. We 

would be delighted if your child can attend.  

Next week our maths focus will be grouping and sharing. We 

are looking forward to introducing this new topic! 

We will be starting a new story, The Emperor’s new clothes.  

In RE we will also be starting a new topic, Gathering, which 

focuses on the parish family gathering to celebrate the 

eucharist.  

Thank you to the parents who have given us some positive feedback 

regarding our live zoom sessions and online learning. The more we 

do, the more we can reflect and improve the online provision to help 

the children maximise their learning. If you have any comments or 

questions please send an email to 

red@margaretroper.croydon.sch.uk and we will be in touch. 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Miss May and Mrs Brotherton. 
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